

50 The Octagon, PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054, New Zealand Telephone: 03 477 4000, Fax: 03 474 3523 Email: dcc@dcc.govt.nz www.dunedin.govt.nz

19 February 2019



Dear

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) request for information on the Mayor's Taskforce for Housing

I am writing in response to your LGOIMA request of 19 January 2019 requesting information on the Mayor's Taskforce for Housing.

Please find below a link to the Community and Culture Committee agenda. You will find the Mayor's Taskforce for Housing Report on page 82. The report states that in May 2017 Community Development staff were asked to consider options for social housing, you will also find the terms of reference with this report. This request came from Dunedin City Council senior staff and was based on information from the community showing the need for growth in the social housing area.

https://infocouncil.dunedin.govt.nz/Open/2018/04/CCC_20180417_AGN_793_AT.PDF

I hope this is of assistance.

Yours faithfully

Rebecca Murray

Governance Support Officer